

May 8, 2017

Mr. Chuck Palmer Chairman Bobby Jones Golf Course Foundation 2560 Brookdale Drive NW Atlanta, Georgia 30305

RE: Bobby Jones Golf Course Project

Dear Chuck:

I am writing to follow up on our discussions about this exciting project being undertaken by your Foundation. To begin, as someone who understands the challenges of developing new facilities to serve youth in our community, I applaud your efforts. Moreover, I appreciate your focus on introducing kids to the game of golf and its values. As we discussed, the YMCA looks forward to expanding golf opportunities in our after-school and summer programs at the Bobby Jones Golf Course.

Committed to providing opportunities for everyone, regardless of income or background, the YMCA has historically embraced a multitude of health and wellness programming, and the opportunity to expand our golfing partnerships to better serve the youth of Atlanta is of great interest. We believe that children served by the Carl E. Sanders Family YMCA, the Arthur M. Blank Family Youth YMCA, and our new Center for Leadership and Learning in Vine City—as well as others from across our service area—will greatly benefit from the Bobby Jones Golf Course. The Y is focused on reaching kids, teens, and families who need our programs most, and this partnership will allow us to continue to provide exceptional opportunities for our diverse community.

I am grateful for the impact your project will have on the community, and we look forward to working together to expand the game of golf.

Sincerely,

Ed Munster

President & Chief Executive Officer